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Harpham Decides One Term is Enough  
Mendonca confirms she will seek re-election 
Council Member Howard Harpham wrote in a recent email to reporter Sophie Braccini that he will not seek re-
election to the Moraga Town Council, noting that "running, as opposed to serving, is a gauntlet for those who choose 
public service in retirement."  
As of July 26, according to Town Clerk Marty McInturf, Harpham's Council colleagues Karen Mendonca and Mike 
Metcalf, along with residents Seth Freeman and Phil Arth, have pulled nomination papers. Mendonca has declared 
her intent to run again. 
The deadline to file nomination papers is August 10, but if one or more incumbents fail to file the deadline will be 
extended until August 15. Potential candidates should contact McInturf, (925) 888-7022. 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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